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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Three compete for acute care beds in Mecklenburg County 
 

RALEIGH – Three hospitals have filed competing applications with the Certificate of Need Section of the N.C. 
Division of Health Service Regulation in response to a need determination in the 2013 State Medical Facilities 
Plan for 40 additional acute care beds in Mecklenburg County. 
 
A public hearing for these projects will be held Dec. 17 at 9 a.m. in Room 267 of the Charlotte Mecklenburg 
Government Center, 600 East 4th St., Charlotte.  A brief description of each proposal follows: 
 
 Novant Health Huntersville Medical Center proposes to add 17 acute care beds. The project is expected 

to cost $2 million. 
 Carolinas Medical Center-Mercy proposes to add 34 acute care beds. The project is expected to cost $2 

million. 
 Carolinas Medical Center-University proposes to add six acute care beds. The project is expected to cost 

$349,800. 
 
For more information contact: 
 
 Bernetta Thorne-Williams, Project Analyst 
 Certificate of Need Section 
 (919) 855-3873 
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